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The HVDC Western Link

Dear market paricipant
The HYDC Western Link tripped on Friday 10 January 2020 and is currently unavailable.

‘We do not have further information regarding expected return dates, howsever, as soon as we receive that
information we will provide a further update.

The monthly BSUoS forecast that is duse to be released next week will consider any other additional
information available at the time.

Many thanks
ESC Charging
Mational Grid Electricity System Operator

How to get in touch: BSUoS.queries@nationalgrideso.com
01926 654 633
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